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I do NOT support AT&T Ohio’s application to discontinue its participation in the federal Lifeline program. 
This AT&T's participation in this program has helped numerous households afford services they may not 
otherwise have been able to access and needs to continue. Thank you for your attention to my 
comments. 
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